
TB RISK ASSESSMENT FOR NEW HIRE NON-STUDENT 
  
The tb risk for a new hire is a phone consultation and you will need to begin by 
completing the release of information form allowing us to send your results to HR.     

When this form is complete, please call 805 546 3171 to schedule your phone 
consultation.  

 
Payment Instructions:    

• Non-student AND a New Hire to the District-$10.00 (cash or check) 
• Credit or debit cards are not accepted.   

   
We are working on an honor system for you to make payment directly to the Health 
Center. A list of New Hires we have served is maintained and individuals are checked 
off when notice of payment is received.   
  
1. Make check or money order payable to Cuesta Student Health Services On memo
 line please include: NEW HIRE TBRA    
      
      Mail check or money order to:    
 
      Cuesta College, Attn: Cashier   
 
      P.0. Box 8106    
 
      San Luis Obispo, CA 93403-8108      
 
If you are paying with cash - include a note with your name, contact number and 
verify your payment is for deposit into the Cuesta Student Health Services 
Account - NEW HIRE TBRA.  
 
2. The SLO Campus Cashier Office is in Bldg. 3100 Windows 20 & 21 If you are on 
campus, drop envelope with payment in secure Drop Box located to the left of the 
Cashier window (check Cashier hours) or bring it to the Health Center during office 
hours. 

https://cuesta.na2.documents.adobe.com/public/esignWidget?wid=CBFCIBAA3AAABLblqZhAyOgnD_rv7pv6tLSkcW5MRuol0zKPa8cmjH_G-SrNk7y5lQRpLEW5N6WCXOLAT4j0*
https://www.cuesta.edu/student/resources/cashier/index.html
https://www.cuesta.edu/student/resources/healthcenter/index.html
https://www.cuesta.edu/student/resources/healthcenter/index.html
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